
 

It is planning to provide training courses for teachers, who have not attended training coursesIt is planning to provide training courses for teachers, who have not attended training courses
before and going to teach pupils of grades 5 and 6 in the 2013/2014 academic year. before and going to teach pupils of grades 5 and 6 in the 2013/2014 academic year. 

The new subject curriculums for grades 5 – 9 of general secondary and 10-11 of upper secondaryThe new subject curriculums for grades 5 – 9 of general secondary and 10-11 of upper secondary
education levels was prepared and approved. Moreover, the new subject curriculums is already beingeducation levels was prepared and approved. Moreover, the new subject curriculums is already being
successfully introduced at grades 1-5.successfully introduced at grades 1-5.

It should be noted that the goal of training courses, which will be provided based on the newIt should be noted that the goal of training courses, which will be provided based on the new
model for professional development within the Second Education Sector Development Project, is tomodel for professional development within the Second Education Sector Development Project, is to
increase theoretical and practical knowledge of teachers across the new subject curriculums. increase theoretical and practical knowledge of teachers across the new subject curriculums. 

Training courses will start in June 2013. Training courses will start in June 2013. 
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